Lora Hoggatt

From: Mark Grubbs <mark.grubbs@gc-okc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 10:54 AM
To: Lora Hoggatt; Jane Hudson
Cc: Terri Massey; Fred Thomas IV
Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : RE: Hamptons at University 2nd Adjacent Property Owner Meeting
Lora-
rd

We need to defer this case to the July 13 PC hearing date pursuant to our meeting with the adjacent homeowners last
night. Fred has agreed to go to One building with 6 units. This will require us to modify the site plan, SPUD, and
drainage report and will take a little time. What is the latest date that we can get you the revised information and get
on the July 13" PC docket? It won’t be possible for me to have this information to you by Friday, which is the application
deadline for July 13" PC hearing. Was hoping we could have more time since we had already submitted the application
and are making changes to accommodate the adjacent property owner concerns. Please acknowledge receipt of the
deferral request and advise on the requested submittal date for the updated/revised information.

Thank you,

Mark C. Grubbs, P.E.

éﬁ'ubbs Consulting, LLC

Civil Engineering & Land Planning
1800 S. Sara Road

Yukon, OK 73099

Phone: (405) 265-0641 ext. 101

Fax: (405) 265-0649

mark.grubbsige-oke.com

NOTE: This message is intended only for the use of the addressees named above. This message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential or
privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any further dissemination, copying, transmittal, or use, of the information in this
transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in etror, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail or by telephone at (405) 265-
0641 and delete this message. Thank you.



